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Please make sure we have your up-to-date contact number 

so that we can contact you and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

Hello to you all, 

I miss seeing everyone and hope that you're all okay? I never thought that 
I'd say it, but I miss the phone ringing in the office all day and speaking to 
all our lovely Bird's Bush families and friends and having to chase 
homework, PE kits, lunchboxes, etc, and I certainly miss seeing all of our 
wonderful children each day.   

Hope you're enjoying spending time together and are getting your daily 
exercise too? 

Looking forward to seeing you all again soon. Take care and stay safe. 

Love Mrs Evans xx 

Thank you for the lovely mes-

sages we are getting and the 

photos and videos of what you 

are up to. School just isn't the 

same without you all! I hope 

you are all staying safe. It is a 

tough time for us all and we 

don’t know how long it’s going 

to be like this so we have to try 

to be confident and show that 

Never give up attitude. Re-

member you are all Bird’s 

Bush Champions! 

See you soon, Mrs Barnes 

x 

Champion of the Week 

RT-  Henry  - For the lovely cards and letters he has been sending his family    

1F Isabelle T -  for all the work she is doing, including work I hadn't specifically set, Some lovely 

pictures too!       

2C -  Maddison - she has been  investigating the science experiments we sent home. Her photos 
made us smile.  

2S-  Lyla - Ambitious learning even at home! Lyla has been busy learning Spanish!  

3B -  Emelia  for sharing her lovely learning  

3/4G -  Holly - she’s amazing, we’re loving the photos! 

4B -  James - doing lots of home learning! 

5/6G - Logan - For being organised and motivated in his home learning. He is encouraging 
his whole family to get involved.   

6H - Lauren. I loved the photos of your artwork that you emailed to me. Keep up the brilliant 
home learning!   
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Together We Succeed 

Calling all Birds Bush children, parents and staff, Oh boy! Mrs Holmes is in a spin, where have you all 

gone? School is quiet without you all.  

Honestly, I am thinking of you all, it has been so fantastic to see your pictures and emails. I am enjoying 

my own learning in technology and finding new ways to communicate with my family and friends.  

All this is very different for us all but I believe it will make a better world for us all to live in. It is certainly 

giving you all a chance to learn extra home skills, I saw a lovely email from Dylan Bache in 1F who has 

learned how to paint the garden fence! Amazing work, Dylan.  

Motivated! I can see this in all your emails, lots of us have been joining in with Joe Wicks and I don’t mind 

telling you my thighs hurt for 2 days and I have certainly had to call on motivation to keep me going a few 

times.  

Proud, this is what I feel when I see your emails, all the rainbows in the window’s on pavements as I go for 

my daily exercise around the local neighbourhood and on my walk to school. We are all heroes helping 

each other in this very unusual of circumstances.  

Help is always here with your Birds Bush Family. Please keep in touch with us, it helps us! we miss you 

all.   

I wish you all a Happy Easter, I am told the Easter Bunny is in talks with Mr Johnson on how he can make 

his deliveries this year!  

Organising your time is another new skill we are all getting good at, maybe you could all organise your 

drawers at home, count the socks?   

Never Give Up, my favourite characteristic!   

Safe, what a fabulous job we are all doing on this characteristic, all heroes doing our bit to Stay Safe, Pro-

tect the NHS and ourselves.   

Keep Smiling, keep communicating, keep learning!  

Mrs Holmes          I leave you with the words of QUEEN, WE ARE THE CHAMPIONS! 

Hi Year 6. 

 I hope you're all doing well and keeping safe. I just 

wanted to say that I miss teaching you all and hear-

ing your funny jokes and stories. I'm not sure if i'll 

see you all before you start high school but I wanted 

to wish you all the best of luck. I know you're going 

to be amazing but please remember all the im-

portant lessons you have learnt at Bird's Bush about 

being kind to each other,  respecting yourselves and 

others, making decisions and being independent 

learners.  

 All the best! Mr Mahay.   
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Together We Succeed 

Wow!! What a strange few weeks this has been… it is very peculiar not seeing you all (parents and 

children) to keep me on my toes every day.   

However, I am still available if you need me for ANY advice and support, you can call school who will 

pass a message on and I will contact you or also through the Facebook parents page that is run by 

parents, let me know if you need the link.  

 How different our Summer Term is going to be this year but hope we can get some normality back during 

this time, eventually.  I can’t wait to see you all again with your smiling faces eagerness to learn! 

This time next year we will be saying “remember last year when we all had to stay in our houses?”  

 Thinking of you all…Denese x 

Hi Lower Juniors, 

We hope that you are well and keeping yourselves safe. It has been very strange not seeing your lovely 

smiling faces and listening to all the fantastic reading. We hope that you are all keeping yourselves busy 

doing lots of lovely family activities as well as some schoolwork. 

We thought that you may like to create some wild art (see images below).  

 

 

 

 

You can use leaves, twigs, feathers, pinecones, grass, flowers, mud, pebbles, string, paper, glue. It is all 

up to you on what you create. The important thing to remember is that there are no rules. Use your imag-

ination and create some wonderful wild art. Don’t forget to wash your hands after. 

We would love to hear from you and perhaps you could send us some pictures of anything you have pro-

duced/created. 

Miss Lakin and Mrs Pickering 

 School Meal Arrangements 

If you have ordered a hamper for next week they can be collected on Monday - I will text out 

when they are ready to be collected.  

From Monday 20th April we will be moving to the Government voucher scheme you must have 

registered your email address and these will be sent directly to you from after Easter. 

KEY WORKER CHILDREN WHO ARE IN SCHOOL OVER EASTER MUST BRING THEIR 

OWN LUNCHES PLEASE. 



Photos from home 

 

Send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though the class email. We would like every child 

to contact their teacher at least once a week. 

STAY SAFE 


